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Upper Grades Working on Slideshows 
3rd, 4th and 5th grade students have been putting together slideshows on Google 
Slides. They are also learning how to research a topic and cite their sources. This 
is great practice for them getting used to finding information. Many of the 
students created slideshows about animals, sports and pets. This a great way to 
communicate and create research about numerous academic topics.  

Make a video using FLIPGRID  

All students were able to make short videos about what they are thankful for 
and could comment on their classmates videos. This is a great way to 
communicate with students about certain academic topics too.  

I hope everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Mr. Powers 
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